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August 11, 2023 

Mr. Brian Renfroe 
President 
National Association of Letter Carriers, AFL-CIO 
100 Indiana Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20001-2144 

Dear Brian, 

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service is committed to providing quality healthcare 
options for non-career employees. The Office of Personnel Management (OPM) recently 
expanded eligibility for enrollment in the Federal Dental and Vision Insurance Program (FEDVIP) 
to additional categories of Federal employees. 

Under this final regulation, Federal employees on temporary appointments including, non-career 
employees, are now eligible to voluntarily enroll in a FEDVIP plan. 

The FEDVIP enrollment period for existing non-career employees is open now through Sunday, 
September 24. 

We have enclosed a final copy of the mandatory Stand-Up Talk and a postcard mailing which 
outline the changes and enrollment details. 

Please contact Joy Augustin at extension 3983 if you have questions concerning this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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